
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Oxford           Term : Autumn Term 2 Christmas    2019       

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Sport  

Josh, Ibrahima and Duncan took part in a football 

tournament. They played brilliantly against some very 

challenging teams and we were all proud at your resilience 

and determination.  

Maddie and Josh took part in a scooter board tournament. 

Maddie took on the role of captain and organised the team 

brilliantly. The team worked so well together that they won!  

Foodwise 

We have been putting our cooking skills to very good use. At 

the very end of last term we cooked our own lunch, chicken 

and vegetable curry and rice, flat bread, mint and yoghurt 

dip and chocolate brownies. It was delicious and the class 

worked brilliantly as a team to create all the elements. We 

have also baked and decorated cakes and biscuits for 

Children in Need and the Christmas Fair.  

We have also learnt how to cook eggs in lots of different 

ways and the pupils were able to demonstrate their 

independence when cooking. Well done everyone! 

Christmas  

Christmas is now in full swing! Ciara and Madison joined the 

choir to sing at the Save the Children carol service at St 

Nicolas Church. Well done both of you. We are very proud.  

The class have written and practised their part for the 

Christmas Production and have been making the required 

props. We also made beautiful Christmas decorations and 

lanterns which were on sale at the Christmas Fair. Maddie 

also tried on her costume for the play, in the grotto! 

As you are aware, Oxford Class will have a new teacher, 

Terri, in January. So, I wanted to take this opportunity to wish 

you all a fantastic Christmas and I look forward to finding out 

what you will all be getting up to with Terri in the new year.  

Liz x 

Magic Moments 

Madison, we cannot tell you how proud we were when you 

stood in the centre of the stage during St Nic’s carol service, 

singing and signing. You star!  

Maddie, you were incredible during our lessons on fake 

news. You knew how to ask questions about what you were 

reading and were very logical when trying to decide if a 

story was real or fake.  

Amy, you have been incredible during our Christmas 

performance preparations. Thank you! 

Duncan, you were amazing making the lanterns. You 

worked swiftly and independently and your finished lanterns 

were brilliant. Well done.  

Ryan your Pudsey cake was outstanding!  

 

Dates- Pupils return to school on Tuesday 7th January  

 

     

 
 

 

  
 

 
 
    

 
 
 
 
 


